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Pea straw fundraiser 
 
Following on from a very successful fundraiser in 2017, with over 
$12,000 raised, we have once again kindly been donated a paddock 
of pea straw to sell for the 2018 year. 
 
We are seeking a team of helpers to stack the bales in the paddock 
on the weekend of 10/11 February and another team to deliver on 
the weekend of 17/18 February (dates and times TBC). Please 
phone Juliet Marsden (0275 687086 or 03 6937308) to let us know 
you can help, or complete and return the form below to the school 
office. 
 

Small bales $7 each. 
Medium bales $50 each. 

 
Orders to Julie Copland-Batty 027 6262897 or 03 6159240 (or by 
completing the below form). 
 
Please help support our school by ordering, stacking or delivering 
the pea straw. Ask friends, family or neighbours if they need pea 
straw. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Pea Straw Fundraiser – please return to the school office 
 
Name: _________________________ 
Address: __________________________________________ Phone: _________________ 
 

o I can help stack the pea straw  _____ 
o I can help deliver the pea straw   _____ 

 
I would like to order ________ small bales of pea straw (~23kgs) 
I would like to order ________ medium bales of pea straw (~200kgs) 
	

o I will collect my order  _____ 
o I would like my order delivered _____	


